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Holiday camp games at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

Last week, as we were celebrating Holiday Camp Week at Lulworth House Residential Care Home, our residents had a fun-

filled week of activities. 

We held a ping-pong tournament and also celebrated National Paper Airplane Day, with some paper planes of our own taking to the

air!

Our residents said it was like a 'jump into the past' as they felt transported back in time, with lots of loving memories.

 

 


